
 
 

 

Jennifer Rodi 
Senior Air Safety Investigator  
AS-Central Region 

 

The investigator-in-charge, Samantha Link, initially emailed the National Transportation 
Safety Board NTSB Form 6120.1 Pilot/Operator Aircraft Accident/Incident Report to 
the pilot’s wife on September 30, 2021. It was not returned. Several attempts to 
communicate were unsuccessful.  

Senior Air Safety Investigator Rodi emailed the same address again on June 15, 2023. 
The email was not responded to and no form was submitted.  

Finally, the National Transportation Safety Board NTSB Form 6120.1 Pilot/Operator 
Aircraft Accident/Incident Report was sent via UPS with a return envelope to the pilot. 
The form was not returned.  
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August 24, 2023 

  
Subject: CEN21LA425 
  
  


